

6TH FLOOR, SWAN HOUSE, 17-19 STRATFORD PLACE, LONDON W1N 9AF. TEL. 01-493 1166 TLX. 266943 FAX. 01-636 3163

8th September 1987

Mr Mark Addison The Private Secretary 10 Downing Street London SW1

Dear Mr Addison,

I was most interested to learn from the trade press that a number of our colleagues have been invited to a seminar lunch with the Prime Minister to discuss the impact of new technology on broadcasting.

Our channel has lead the development of satellite broadcasting in Europe since its establishment in 1982 and is the most widely distributed satellite channel in the UK at the present time. We feel that we could contribute significantly to your debate and would therefore be most grateful if we could be included in the list of participants.

Yours sincerely,

Patrick Cox

Chief Executive and Deputy Chairman

SKY CHANNEL

